
 
 

 
 

Christ is our cornerstone; On him alone we build.  
                         – 1 Peter 2:7 & Hymn 528 

Our Mission: 
Trinity Lutheran School exists to assist families in the Christ-Centered education of their children: to guide 
them to know Jesus as their Savior, grow in faith, and share Him with others. 
 
 

 
 
 
       
 
                           April 19, 2021 

105 Allen St.                                   
Jenera, Ohio 45841 
Office: 419.326.4685 
Fax: 419.326.4685 
 
Secretary 
Janet Weihrauch 
Ext. 100 
tlsoffice@tlcjenera.org 
 
Preschool 
Mrs. Jessica Krueger 
Ext. 103 
Jkrueger@tlcjenera.org 
 
Kindergarten 
Mrs. Traci Hummer 
Ext. 102 
thummer@tlcjenera.org 
 
1st and 2nd Grade 
Mrs. Connie Krueger 
Ext. 101 
ckrueger@tlcjenera.org 
 
3rd and 4th Grade 
Mrs. Linda Baumann 
Ext. 104 
lbaumann@tlcjenera.org 
 
5th and 6th Grade 
Mr. Joshua von Stein 
Ext. 105 
jvonstein@tlcjenera.org 
 
7th and 8th Grade 
Mr. Sam Koepsell 
Ext. 106 
skoepsell@tlcjenera.org

Coming Up @ Trinity: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bus Reminder 
If your child(ren) will not be riding the bus due to illness, vacation, appointments, etc., 
please remember to inform John by note or text/call him at (419) 423-4952. Thank you! 
 
Track practice 
Grades 3-8 will be having joint PE classes again this week in preparation for the Local 
Track & Field Day on Sunday, April 25th. The students may bring extra clothes to 
change into for PE class. All students in grades 3-8 will need to have appropriate 
footwear for running on Tuesday and Thursday. 
 
Local Track & Field Day 
Please have your 3rd-8th grade student(s) here by 1:30 pm Sunday to warm up and 
stretch. They should bring their own water and food items they may want. The water 
bottle refiller in the school will be available if needed. Students are encouraged to wear 
Trinity gear as uniforms will not be distributed. Masks for spectators are preferred, but 
not required. Athletes will not be required to wear masks while competing but 
encouraged while not. Please respect the 3-foot social distancing from those not of your 
family home. All younger children are to be under the supervision of their parents. The 
order of events is attached to the newsletter. 
 
Scrip Order 
Are you looking for a gift for this summer's confirmations, graduations, or weddings? 
Then look no further than Trinity's Scrip program! You can order gift cards from 
hundreds of retailers for anyone on your list and earn money for our school at the same 
time. Set up an account at shopwithscrip.com using Trinity's code: 66F4BD7465624. 
You can place an order for e-cards at any time. Our next order for physical cards will 
be placed on Monday, May 3rd. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. 
Baumann.  
 

19 – Monday  9:30 Mornings with Mommy 
 
20 – Tuesday  9:30 Mornings with Mommy 
 
21 – Wednesday 8:20 Chapel in Gym (Mission Offering/CEF Stamps) 
    
25 – Sunday  9:20 Bible Study 
   8:30 & 10:30 Worship Service 
   2:00 Local Track & Field Day (3rd-8th grade) 
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Our Mission: 
Trinity Lutheran School exists to assist families in the Christ-Centered education of their children: to guide 
them to know Jesus as their Savior, grow in faith, and share Him with others. 
 
 

Shorts  
The students are allowed to wear shorts through the end of the school year. Keep in mind the dress code as far as the 
length and fit. Also, please keep in mind the students will be going outside for recess and physical education class, so 
please have them dressed appropriately for the weather.  
 
2021-2022 School Registration 
Registration materials for students entering grades 1st-8th next year were due last Monday. If you have questions, please 
contact the Trinity office as soon as possible. For Kindergarten registration materials, please contact Mrs. Jessica Krueger. 
Any new students enrolling for next year will need to pick up paperwork in the school office. 
 
Athletics  
Please as soon as possible wash the basketball uniforms inside out and return them to the school. Be watching the 
newsletter and your email for updates about our track season. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hymn of the Week:  
Hymn: 449 “Children of the Heavenly Father” 
 
Verse 1 (K-8)  
Children of the heavenly Father 
Safely in his bosom gather; 
Nestling bird or star in heaven 
Such a refuge never was given. 
 
 
Verse 3 (5-8) 
Neither life nor death shall ever 
From the Lord his children sever; 
Unto them his grace he showeth,  
And their sorrows all he knoweth. 
 
 
 
 
 

Verse 2 (3-8) 
God his own doth tend and nourish; 
In his holy courts they flourish. 
From all evil things he spares them; 
In his mighty arms he bears them. 
 
 
Verse 4 (7-8) 
Though he giveth or he taketh, 
God his children never forsaketh; 
His the loving purpose solely  
To preserve them pure and holy. 
 
 

 


